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Dear Senator Saldana and Reps, Harris-Talley and Santos,

The Clean Energy Transformation Act is in danger of being compromised. The Washington
Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC) is currently considering loosening the
requirements for electric utilities to use 100% clean energy by 2045.  

We need a clean electric grid to help transition our transportation and buildings sectors off of
fossil fuels.

Too many have worked too hard for us to backtrack now. Too many will suffer if we don't
honor our commitment to transform our utilities to clean energy by 2045. 

Do not betray our children. Do not betray our future. Please oppose any loosening of the 100%
clean CETA requirement in the Clean Energy Transformation Act.

Sincerely,

Jared and Whitney Howe
Seattle, WA
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